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Palo Alto College to host drive-through holiday display with virtual lighting 
 
 
Palo Alto College invites the community to celebrate with them at Winter Wonderland ¡Celebración!,  
which will join together Palo Alto College’s annual holiday light display with our annual scholarship and 
program fundraiser. 
 
The month-long event will kick off with a virtual holiday lighting on Thursday, Dec. 3 at 6:30 p.m. that will 
be livestreamed on the College’s Facebook and YouTube channels. The livestream will be viewable to the 
public and will feature holiday fun and several celebrity guests.  
 
The drive through light display will be open for community members on weekends (Friday–Sunday) from 
Friday, Dec. 4 through Sunday, Jan. 3 from 6–9 p.m. Visitors will enjoy nearly a million lights in 500 light 
displays along a quarter mile drive through the Palo Alto College Campus. All cars will enter campus from 
Villaret Blvd. and exit at 410 near the Performing Arts Center. This year's event is drive-through only; all 
guests must remain in their vehicle.  
 
In addition to the light display, community members can support Palo Alto College scholarships and 
programs by purchasing a $25 commemorative ornament celebrating 35 years of impact. To learn more 
about Winter Wonderland ¡Celebración! or to purchase an ornament, visit alamo.edu/pac/wwc.  
 
Palo Alto College, part of the Alamo Colleges District, is accredited by the Southern Association of Colleges 
and Schools Commission on Colleges, is a Rising Star winner of the 2019 Aspen Prize for Community 
College Excellence, and is celebrating its 35-year anniversary. With over 10,000 students, Palo Alto College 
is accredited to offer associate degrees and short-term certificates. The College is located on the south 
side of San Antonio at 1400 W. Villaret Blvd. at I-410 and Texas Hwy 16 and online at alamo.edu/pac.  
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